



# Important Announcement 2020 Annual Conference

#### July 2, 2020

#### **Contact Us**

NASCSA 72 Brook Street Quincy, MA 02170 Phone: (617) 472-0520 Fax: (617)472-0521

E-mail: kathykeough@nascsa.org

Website: www.nascsa.org

Webmaster: johngadea@nascsa.org

## Consider Donating to NASCSA

Did you know that you can contribute to NASCSA online? As a 501(C)(3) nonprofit is a great organization to consider donating to.

To donate please click here.

### **Sponsorship Information**

**NASCSA** is on Twitter

After careful consideration of the COVID-19 situation, and taking into consideration feedback from members, the Executive Committee of the National Association of State Controlled Substances Authorities (NASCSA) have made the difficult decision to cancel this year's in-person annual conference this October. While this was a tough decision, we agreed that holding the conference does not warrant placing our members and valued sponsors at high-risk of contracting the disease and spreading it to their colleagues and loved ones after they return home.

Instead of an in-person meeting, the Program Committee, in consultation with the Executive Committee will instead be holding an abbreviated conference/business session virtually in October. As with many organizations we are having to shift to face the changing world since the pandemic hit, however we will be launching a series of monthly webinars on issues of importance to NASCSA's members and others interested in controlled substances and prescription monitoring programs.

Over the next month we will be communicating additional details to ensure we stay connected and educated during these unprecedented times. We appreciate your understanding, and please watch for our emails announcing exciting new details. Stay well and be safe!

Respectfully,

Members of the Executive Committee

NASCSA is pleased to announce that it is now on Twitter and the number of followers continues to grow each month so please follow us at @NASCSA.